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MVBA Newsletter | January 2021

   January 2021  The Clarion Newsletter — Volume 36, Number 1

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

General Meeting

Tuesday, January 19th, 7:30pm

—

Please join us on Tuesday, January 19th at 7:30pm for our first 2021 MVBA General Meeting. 

The January 19th meeting will be held remotely via Zoom.  Here is the Zoom information for

attending: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81572973890?pwd=dVRWTVFSRjdhS2tvUExrZ3Bmaklxdz09 

Meeting ID: 815 7297 3890 
Passcode: 040241 

Join via dial-in only:  +1 301 715 8592 

Meeting ID: 815 7297 3890 
Passcode: 040241

This month, we welcome Jon Pannoni, Partner with Landmark Partners to discuss their project,

City House Charles located at 1001 N. Charles Street.  We also welcome Amit Dhir, Nurse

Practitioner, with Chase Brexton Health Care located at 1111 N. Charles Street to provide helpful

information on Covid-19 and Chase Brexton services.  Additionally, we will provide some

community updates during the meeting.

And as always, our general meetings are free and open to the public, members and non-

members alike. Please join us to discuss important issues and events related to our Mount

Vernon community. 

Please reach out to us with any questions.  The email directory is available at the bottom of the

newsletter. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81572973890?pwd=dVRWTVFSRjdhS2tvUExrZ3Bmaklxdz09
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Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information 

—

Baltimore City continues to deal with the impact of COVID-19.  As of January 16th, Baltimore City

has 35,400 COVID-19 cases and 693 deaths.  For health resources on the virus, the City, State

and Federal Government all have information on their websites:  

Baltimore City Health Department 
Maryland Department of Health
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

As a reminder, Baltimore City has updated their online COVID-19 Dashboard to see the number

of COVID-19 cases, with breakdowns by race, zip code, age, gender and number of cases over

time as well as much more information on COVID-19.  Be sure to check out this updated

dashboard!  

To learn more about COVID-19 from the above-listed agencies, check out the websites via the

links provided above.  Information continues to change on a frequent basis, so please

continuously visit these websites--lots of valuable information!  

Additionally, please check out our MVBA Facebook page for information.

Continued wishes of good health to everyone!

Mayor Scott's Phase I Restrictions Continue

—

Baltimore City continues to remain under Phase I restrictions per Mayor Scott's executive order

effective December 11th.  Under the executive order, the following restrictions continue to be in

place:

Gatherings:  Indoor gatherings at public and private facilities will be limited to no more than 10
persons. 

Outdoor gatherings at public and private facilities will be limited to no more than 25 persons. 
Sports gatherings at Recreation & Parks are prohibited.

Religious Facilities: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy.

Retail Establishments and Malls: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy.  Businesses with a
BD7 or D tavern license and with a separate packaged goods section can keep that section open
at 25% of maximum capacity.

Indoor Recreational Establishments: Closed including adult entertainment venues and clubs
and the non-retail activities at Hookah and Cigar establishments.

Outdoor Recreational Establishments:  Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy.

Foodservice Establishments:  Closed to indoor & outdoor dining.  This includes bars,
restaurants, nightclubs, breweries, and tour boat dining.  Carry-out, delivery and drive-through
service may continue.  Businesses with a BD7 or D tavern license and with a separate
packaged goods section can keep that section open at 25% of maximum capacity.

https://health.baltimorecity.gov/
https://coronavirus.maryland.gov/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://coronavirus.baltimorecity.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/MVBA1938/


4/23/2021 Editor blank content page

mvba.wildapricot.org/admin/emails/templates/details/?code=133328995&type=30 3/9

Fitness Centers: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy, that is limited to individual fitness
only; group-fitness activities prohibited.

Casinos: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy; Open for gaming only, food and beverage
services prohibited.

Personal Services: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy. Staff must wear face coverings at
all times while indoors.  Services must be provided on an appointment-only basis, and a log must
be kept of names of customers, staff providing services, and other residents who enter the shop.

Libraries: May continue to operate with curbside pickup service.

Museums, Zoos, Aquariums: Limited to 25% of maximum occupancy.

Theaters and Outdoor Entertainment Venues: Closed.

Live Performances: Prohibited.

As previously announced by the Mayor and Health Commissioner, the City’s Health
Order requires residents to wear face-coverings.

For more information on this executive order, please click here.  Information is also available on

our MVBA Facebook page. 

Encourage MVBA Membership   

—

Folks, encourage your neighbors and other businesses in Mount Vernon to become members of

MVBA. It is only $20 for Individuals and $50 for Businesses, per year, to become a member. We

welcome all residents and businesses in the neighborhood to join MVBA by clicking HERE. If you

have any questions on membership, please reach out to our Membership Committee

at membership@mvba.org.

Continue Shopping Locally in 2021 

—

As we weather through this challenging winter, please continue to support your local businesses-

--shop locally!  Whether it's buying groceries, prepared foods, wine/beer/liquor, toiletries,

cleaning products, clothing----and even masks, show your support by purchasing items

locally.  

Keep giving some LOVE to our Mount Vernon businesses! 

https://coronavirus.baltimorecity.gov/executiveorders?fbclid=IwAR3h2LMruZr0NF-eWo1qUUxWOXDDbPnDb5ehJJRogjp0nMZEAp4bMwmDr2M
https://www.facebook.com/MVBA1938
http://mvba.org/get-involved/join/
mailto:membership@mvba.org
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Residential Permit Parking Enforcement

Still No Changes at this time!

—

As mentioned before, the Baltimore City Department of Transportation resumed

parking enforcement of Residential Permit Parking on Tuesday, September 1st.  

Permits that expired after March 2020 will be honored until the Governor lifts the

Emergency Order. 

Residents who live at an eligible RPP address can apply online immediately

at pabc.thepermitstore.com for a new permit if you meet one of the following criteria:

You are a new RPP customer who has not been able to purchase a permit due to the

COVID-19 closure of PABC offices.

You are an existing customer who has purchased a new vehicle or has new plates.

You are an existing customer who moved from one RPP area to another. If you moved

within the same RPP area, you may continue to use the decal and visitor permit(s) you

already have.

Residents who qualify can apply immediately online at pabc.thepermitstore.com to have

a permit mailed to them. The online application will allow residents to upload the required

documents that are usually verified in person at the Parking Authority Office or at a Community

Pickup. A Parking Authority team member will verify the documents online and mail residents

their permits.

The Parking Authority Office, located at 200 W. Lombard Street, is now open on Mondays,

Wednesdays, and Fridays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Extended late-night hours and Saturday

hours will not be available. The office will be open for residents who do not have online access or

experience problems with the website.

For the safety of the Parking Authority employees and customers, the office will open with the

following restrictions:

There will be a maximum of five customers allowed in the office at a time. Please form a
line outside along the wall until you are called to come in.
A mask or face covering must be worn at all times.
A health screening will be required in the Arena Garage lobby closest to our office main
entrance before you may enter the PABC office. If you do not pass the health screening,
entry will be denied.
Hand sanitizer will be available. Please use some when you enter.
Please do not walk up to any employee desk. Please have a seat and wait to be called, as
employees must wipe down surfaces between each customer.

This information will also be posted on their website. If you have any questions about address

eligibility, the online application, or their reopening procedures, please contact them at (443) 573-

2800 or email rpp@bcparking.com.

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MDYuMjUzNzY2MjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3BhYmMudGhlcGVybWl0c3RvcmUuY29tL3B1cmNoYXNlLnBocCJ9.2fuDkkeqi-yYdbytCwYVqEct0QWgE8KoBU3x_PYbULM/s/721756650/br/82030040495-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MDYuMjUzNzY2MjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3BhYmMudGhlcGVybWl0c3RvcmUuY29tL3B1cmNoYXNlLnBocCJ9.XOEPH4-GOXnXUpcYU5YPufxlKVZrarFrC6RZrBfYa5w/s/721756650/br/82030040495-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MDYuMjUzNzY2MjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3BhcmtpbmcuYmFsdGltb3JlY2l0eS5nb3YvcmVzaWRlbnRpYWwtcGFya2luZyJ9.uaxsjsw2F-UDCCz6VntKVDKkKDkn2ojmsO7QglKpnAY/s/721756650/br/82030040495-l
mailto:rpp@bcparking.com
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Baltimore City Council & Service Updates 

—

New City Council President, Nick J. Mosby was sworn in by new Mayor Brandon Scott

along with newly elected City Council members.  For the Mount Vernon community, re-

elected Councilman Eric Costello for District 11 and Councilman Robert Stokes for
District 12 continue to be our city representation.

The next 2021 City Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 25th at 5pm. 

Please note that all council hearings continue to be held virtually at this time.  You can

tune into the City Council meetings online or on CharmTV (Channel 25/1085HD).  A list

of all of the hearings can be viewed here.   

See information below for a Baltimore City Services update.

DPW will resume curbside recycling collection on Tuesday, January 19th.  Until
recycling restarts, DPW will continue to operate recycling collection drop-off centers
Monday-Saturday in each of the 14 City Council Districts.  The five DPW Citizens’
Convenience Centers are available to accept recycling as well. Click here for more
information.

Citizens are reminded that you may recycle holiday wrapping paper, cards and recyclable

packaging from gifts.  Please do not recycle foil-based wrapping material and shiny, glittery

bags or papers, bows, ribbons or tissue paper.

Trash collections are continuing as regularly scheduled. 

Welcome State Delegate Marlon Amprey

—

Please join us in welcoming Marlon Amprey as the newly appointed District 40 State Delegate. 

On December 29, 2020, the Baltimore City Democratic State Central Committee nominated

Marlon Amprey (D) to the Maryland House of Delegates to represent District 40. Governor Larry

Hogan (R) approved the nomination and formally appointed Delegate Amprey to the seat on

January 6th to be effective January 13th.  

Delegate Amprey succeeds Nick Mosby (D), who resigned in December 2020 when he was

sworn in as Baltimore City Council President.  Prior to his appointment, Delegate Amprey worked

as an associate with the law firm Cole Schotz P.C.  He also worked previously as a teacher.

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA3MTcuMjQ1NTEyMzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vY2hhcm10dmJhbHRpbW9yZS5jb20vd2F0Y2gtbGl2ZSJ9.Xbm6hv7xi5dk4IG35WpYlRqBXmT2EhuF7jE-MEZl_-k/s/721756650/br/81197664663-l
https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
https://secure-web.cisco.com/19RoCyUrRZhc4ccag7IcPDoCnIM7k3DN9neG5H_i6Fj0gMGhnK_4ZcSwJj5KxoI0yYZJIxmqCoy7um3V8MnSqQLNin2KsXlTW9M7kOW0S8i_q5X5ts9LgRAgWOcbAToPsVqxh36Lpwr2rsbQ_TPvjeGnvuiyWqCRBTAqh6V4L4ZnmtnT4zKg0TvbxynBw6QPzxCSmTvycCtmIYfqspUY1_epBfQ6orgz7p6LmBrRoXBj-rVX8Dp3MOvEdUSc5oyAS6x4c5f2B0lOgoMNdrUoKWRPWCOQ04x1PhG3Fbau8KCF8SY6FLIKi4M_MmBBtnInMuyBZlAps5TV1FjC_DtQMdZYwhtPj4AsTzBUcY5LZoj14_1o2tlYVHbzre9m3mJejWH4TLVzM_Q6K87Re1xR5TCATpU59KZaljo580xv9VcYF4wjOAPU5c1sYkqugGpIDy9Ym8askVr6PaqiCq3I3Tg/https%3A%2F%2Fpublicworks.baltimorecity.gov%2Fcollectionupdate
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DPW Christmas Tree Disposal

—

DPW is offering curbside tree collection through Saturday, February 6th .  Residents should

set out trees on their regularly scheduled trash collection day, and the same location where their

trash is collected.  As a reminder, all tinsel and ornaments must be removed from trees before

they are set out for curbside collection, or brought in for mulching.

Reminder to all Mount Vernon Residents

on Unpermitted Work

—

Please photograph and report any unusual construction or demolition activity

to stewardship@mvba.org as soon as you witness it, and all reports will be kept confidential.

As shown below, vinyl window replacement is not permitted; wooden window replacement is

required given that Mount Vernon is a historic district.

mailto:stewardship@MVBA.org
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required given that Mount Vernon is a historic district. 

Winter Weather Reminders 

from Baltimore City 

—
With winter weather now here, Baltimore City reminds everyone of the following: 

Residents are responsible for removing snow from the sidewalk in front of your
house.  
Per City Code, snow removal is required within 3 hours after the end of a snow or ice
event unless the snowfall stops between 3pm-6am, in which case snow must be removed
by 11am. Failure to shovel the snow from the sidewalk in front of your property can result
in fines from the City. 

BPD reminds you not start your car and go back inside to let it warm up. It's against the
law to leave your car running with no one inside, which can result in a fine, and it
increases potential for robbery. BPD also reminds everyone not to leave anything in your
car and to make sure that it is locked. 

DPW reminds you that on days/nights where the temperatures are to drop below freezing
to have your faucet on the lowest level on a drip to prevent pipes from freezing.

Stay safe and warm this winter season!
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Bag Ban Implementation Postponed

—

On January 6th, Mayor Scott signed an Executive Order postponing implementation of

the Comprehensive Bag Reduction Ordinance in response to the continuous impact of COVID-19

on residents and businesses.

The Ordinance, commonly known as Baltimore’s Plastic Bag Ban, was originally slated for

implementation on January 13th. The executive order suspends the date of implementation until

July 9th of this year, with the possibility of extension. This will ban single-use plastic bags at the

point of sale, pickup, or delivery. Baltimore businesses must charge at least $0.05 for each

alternative bag distributed at check out, of which $0.01 will be remitted to the city.  Businesses

and residents are encouraged to visit the Baltimore Office of Sustainability's website for

additional information.

Now is a great time to start stocking up on reusable bags and helping spread the word!

Coming Up in February

No General Meeting in February

Again, Happy New Year Everyone!

We're looking to make 2021 a fabulous year! 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1oyssdoKEqW--HCP8uX8UxnBRghGzYdkn_Nx8_JO3Yl6HqHgMcGmjzOg4oYu3OC-4FJxFel5tT7ONhPls44wk4ICe81q-gzG0xRfeRa636ifX7IWZlBoi_e8_cyBT6ZEnZwB_MSjeUlGs5egXs2FswTjbb0X7xCIJSur5i6PDpjRxhqns6-0WYOlYnAzxOeYx3hlipancOKMCWx-E44XFtXNOQQ1Y4VyLJ9eUj6c0w-yYv-nLVY9_5s9zi7r968MV_akdPYEyzGDQkICduy7zDkKjDuhXhHLXxo4Jv_pS_vV4vW8WYEJopO_bahZqrtrLA84sJbUzNKm-e84shpsxSKyRgSG1_mh9U8BBKArXy9hCmuKGpAPy4lmiKtuxvALmrWNztubgfZCSICOwYaTOmeyB0C4MvvspMW9dHMxXBTBwsPOotvnRjRsL0BQWEmMH9tRlfyoeGY5Yh4kdANDQsw/https%3A%2F%2Fgcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fsecure-web.cisco.com%252F1DQBxx0QZPOEcwzcJQBOZgexeg_Mqm4Kg0acTqQVqA573hgwA6LDR3ItCDwok2_zdHTvYZoX8opaOTVc6FNmPLs0UNN7sn56NLZOIzErF7q_w7fu7FWybSWTT5jfYE3QYnPyZH5WR2LApLeTyPLnPnqFwjkECQD1WdArk2gCsxdE-Zsj4yAE34XxAglW01jHMSTLhAlIqy-DrufFYeYylbtCpzRy-YUjiPoxyjMupHA1yRM8jtCvCcpe6Tcuj38jh6O1y3NfvF2C8pVRrTSvG900yQqHZgU_CanC9332pkA8HM0Rk49AsRUPPdlHnfSUm4LnGIVgBgmXOOKACTgfWKQQx4U5SkRpgzFKTz2XfOd2bDTf4CdftUuCLaCMA1T0UAC1qux4WCYiGpQSbt5Kr4DiwZ2dTvh0fbGkV2s5KILaZuuNV2ZyYieph7qltotUg4dBLjoGJLLy4MFLtFNCZUzbmQwKuS5NHXIG6YxIE3Y8%252Fhttps%25253A%25252F%25252Fmayor.baltimorecity.gov%25252Fsites%25252Fdefault%25252Ffiles%25252FExecutive%25252520Order%25252520-%25252520Suspension%25252520of%25252520Effective%25252520Date%25252520of%25252520Ordinance%25252520on%25252520Comprehensive%25252520Bag%25252520Reduction.pdf%26data%3D04%257C01%257CAubrey.Germ%2540baltimorecity.gov%257Cc509aede07de437a3e1608d8b743a5f5%257C312cb126c6ae4fc2800d318e679ce6c7%257C0%257C0%257C637460848453876942%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000%26sdata%3D%252FCzEZP6rlC7XD7uStbV7mYqb4vRLAVT6RioqLVbgOMg%253D%26reserved%3D0
https://secure-web.cisco.com/13hedivcN2KT6CLwimdsJ5lDjb_-A_mhJTx4imirhrbKAFPC_FcT2Pge7ftdyryheBjz14hUBf9qUgP0ItMpMCDd_5BUx4H6lH4HStgER-BJHMcm6H3LLTNZwlXWgAc8hWNfmENLRHp5oX0t6Me2mR0_DE43JOUmUfV3xfV7Xo3X5-nnEHKFj2POFwBdYUwmpSiSgZueAyAqrLcgPh0VACMUXT0wPVu-hs_Xl9NsilBssgcOJToCnDpQtwciT3RVKR_pTFFSA8PuKyQL-DBcl3TDA8qxIPsedFzcYMN7w8h8XMwMtMOiUW4WF7fTvYtBoe__U5gNQBPpA4BYT8_18e4h0c2cUwGvID1-1oaVEINUb7uwbXOuOMHu0GEdS1O1g97rfq8py3CkAbLFYFpl6uJjBWpmxQsopRWaLLEaduMP525ITvmWTmT27PaqsLW3rTRWkZMGgpKhpy2JwbF9Sug/https%3A%2F%2Fgcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fsecure-web.cisco.com%252F10tYGJOorNc4-WUgu8bdssqrwtWUoq5UnVkbSWJEWK7XDuuX8Kb4RvMJasUfHNEVDrdlAPd4zEMlXHkkc3UW9mJ41CSq8krn5I-g4OVAdoMLCfLu1wmgLahPCxxXZbkxMRRhoeQ1c3DtGsoqSzLtMMOHg9fYJk4RV9Nmrdf97ECvwYKNpBZKK5zl87FmHi-w1uU6_cGRh3n8_OZN1FeYkgkZPfP9va95J83ggMLD1WpkPdDp49JnZWc_O2jRUlGg-G9Jt7iYzGemu53vLRcblJLlR4Kk1cVfvNsC0w47HThawbLAN5w4MFL5LUXahA0fUZx00whrOODsS0BeGlHB5E9Av-fpxxTp0XnbZApZNBtigOjVCO5eFet3BVNeflZOhAgqquutpJiVm4VMVTzndglXZyifPLHkL1pNb6rhGMyWQ1vAYDtsBXfgufEUG6IzMj__D6Zy6VcgDdz__eLHcAfo2PymkaY_yZ2eVeYjYpXY%252Fhttps%25253A%25252F%25252Fbaltimore.legistar.com%25252FLegislationDetail.aspx%25253FID%25253D3987391%252526GUID%25253DB0F53830-8387-474B-A1C0-09B5524657F1%252526Options%25253DID%2525257CText%2525257C%252526Search%25253D20-337%26data%3D04%257C01%257CAubrey.Germ%2540baltimorecity.gov%257Cc509aede07de437a3e1608d8b743a5f5%257C312cb126c6ae4fc2800d318e679ce6c7%257C0%257C0%257C637460848453876942%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000%26sdata%3Dz4CO1Ov2xtzX52%252FuptDOx1N69lHI5815HRZAPI3kOM8%253D%26reserved%3D0
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1i6-k4AsRld-X60zX5tFBGlC96Mowl0Bde06M7WzMFSKBVo4op2dE_AUpR2U3XbM0xSZ_RYwrkjrNN4PCK0IWX_2Xti9HQRcWs6_WOwY44QKhMB7NUB4xefaPhzUBtO_oS4LyZWJYSt0xh85_-705iFzz3fGornvG_mbaCVmFxkIjytBFY5pT14AdoW-hHu9Mwp6ko44s6K_Wg2PeI4kkAXqPwUfe2pkYOkMEcXDhGqg0EETz3s0BcsgTxxzkx_sSmWbkN5zfyf3cI0QxbmAoW5sZk8ZgxM9SzXIZKf12Am1ZvS0gnBX7NwKukQXBIG4S/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00139_jojaHKGScVixN-J_WW0J9TiYqL1_VaCfFSMB_e6greuA_nnHfgRoLbGwVbgHxob2Ev6HmjenQh4KEJS4kXe2Az1nxr817DXc_-N-Vt6gSYgpkiYZDrtUC_dYfzmmlNs5Gv8N5HtSHt2R4alyRs3A86D79N66R-UsFORB2OWjPulZF5aJRfIcQHl32ZRqLlT8t2y1mQdorCMbAoRKAvzfyr7mDsMRSNycwLOl8rg58gSRlE-I9V3wVvW1-IT4CFfHrGX1tJvIXW_HRWcEdZ5Yo9dGPZqyXP0AS6nFU4f5RR59_auNK0e7qQSXd6LmagpNTscWAQ75-NLNIm2Butd52PWXF6vQ9dybG_qxZsU4FcWxX3tS1bMs_D9YK5iPQCyhJzqZ3uStKx8BMOXO5aru-gZ2QqzM4kt3m9CAFHhQuqpLN6zRVgT1b2zkB7vR1n9WhsJNTSXNIna-EEVt9i7sOw8as_JUFlGDdBbQEhUoCO28OyYqDwk5TMO2yf7f7BPL3d4p7yf-rg6m8jOnNNNVVqaI1U8RXeYmjM-LHuisjKLPdDGT3ZGykHlXv-sv1lkaqXPPrA2xOYslQBGUKTfTnuTWaFRn234w_tsYuw-JPcKj_2guIbon1_Fkdjs6TN38npC8CoVt35auNzUv7ohcB1S6FVTRYh5s1dh_Nuh_MboSEB0Z2I4fuYkrJckqYrH2sn1REoF3Mec3akmRKbaBjx5fa9fN3M3_QoGx1CgcA9FsNH6xyyuF6oo_0Pv5_ydyIyyllXi51Y_yms7QtMC7_6Y84YKlrMD1fcOsKDrgOwuOJM76XGsLcMDFnjSPvM3CtrKamp8UWXcd_SToIM_xzP8Nlyh0JYSAueaX_UQWbF7mm6LTLjeybWkFx7yMTowCz39U28_V1HIaH8jCWbgK0hH6HIni7EdDDQ0K2eksC-Y-nIrrLAYC-rTt3Hwgj_f5Wi7S-I7-cxR4VHttsGuBSvZNMDTsKyvTxazDHkZ-IHyTOsXZCt06lByNlnipUcYQHfKLDSYIxEGrN6x-DmpLMmZFisKTv--4cp5jyVuNsKKODEJgIivPEIOH6jyEIo29mDugnEG9SGyGjQYLQIjFFLrBdjf7Q4DqELDz4mE8bR9rbbPq7l6K_d8r_MtyTowzjbyb_J2Y1LDdk-8YG0J46iTJBPlIIhDpszrDXTNZBT24pHbp9xXDcDAfIuIIWwmphMMjCEXRuGDfcMjGI5McaKRhCnq07eT0YafJCpWdRKozTaF-29ak4AQy9KMpsqtfCEEj8J69o6VAaKyiIDONujR1BWnwbnd7UNaoJBfQo5XaUwiDBXm20LKg0QT8BURpSbhFkvmS4UZaC4vO98n1ohY17kQaMGsLxY2LM1QkCR6amTlh9A2kLe9AH5WtMilV4uvuQ8gN30Tb-v9uuVEAqyJjjSRxMuAFgI3LzFZQ5Yd6EZ850GQ%3D%3D%26c%3DQrFXjLZNdvUUOc-wMalsIy0PkIv-KeeUZyL_V8B3zX5xcOYMz7ecnQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZUNJqcJLLNCiTDcGli0dyUEgBiQEvseJpdOeRYv-WJpf23OM1Yefyg%3D%3D
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CONTACTS 2021
Officers Directors
President Michele Richter president@mvba.org Marjil Casso

Vice President Wesley Stuckey vicepresident@mvba.org Jack Danna

Treasurer Onahlea Shimunek treasurer@mvba.org Angie Jackiewicz  

Development Officer Steve Shen development@mvba.org John Molino

Secretary/Information Officer Susan Warren secretary@mvba.org Scott Ponemone

Susan Warren

Lex Wiesand

Committees Ex-Officio
Architectural Review Steve Shen arc@mvba.org Jason Curtis

Business Onahlea Shimunek business@mvba.org Jack Danna 

Children's Park John Molino childrenspark@mvba.org Steve Johnson 

Clean + Beautiful Michele Richter cleanandbeautiful@mvba.org Brian Levy 

Community Service +
Engagement Lex Wiesand community@mvba.org

Development Steve Shen development@mvba.org

Dog Park Marci Yankelov dogpark@mvba.org

Grants Jack Danna grants@mvba.org

Liquor Review Michele Richter liquor@mvba.org

Marketing + Promotions Wesley Stuckey marketing@mvba.org

Membership Susan Warren & Angie
Jackiewicz membership@mvba.org

Parking + Transportation Steve Johnson parking@mvba.org

Safety Vicki Schassler safety@mvba.org

Trees + Greening MJ Dame trees@mvba.org

Zoning Steve Shen zoning@mvba.org

To contact members by phone, call MVBA’s main number 410-528-1919 and select the desired extension from the menu.— 
Mount Vernon-Belvedere Association, 1 East Chase Street, Suite 2, Baltimore, MD 21202 
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